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Comments: GMUG Forest Plan Revision - Scoping Comments

 

Dear GMUG Forest Planning Team:

 

I live at 7500 feet above Golden.  I love hiking and enjoyed the trails in Ouray,

The wilderness is a treasure we must respect &amp; support.

Jean Dennis

 

Recreation is a key social and economic driver on the GMUG National Forest and I would like to see recreation

addressed pro-actively through the Forest Planning process.  Through Wilderness and special area designations,

the Forest can protect and enhance recreation experiences for users and ensure these landscapes remain intact

for future generations.

 

There is a need and opportunity for additional wilderness, Wild &amp; Scenic Rivers, and other designated areas

on the GMUG.  Designations in the Citizens' Wilderness Proposal (https://www.gmugrevision.com/) and

Gunnison Public Lands Initiative (http://gunnisonpubliclands.org/) should both be included in the revised forest

plan.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jean Dennis

874 Aster Way

Golden, CO 80401-9201 

 

 


